
ST LEVAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 

BULLETIN 16 22ND JANUARY 2021 

Friday 22nd January 2021 
 
You are all doing so well with our online 
learning. As we get set to enter Week 4, 
think about Growth Mindset—what will 
make you carry on when the going gets 
tough? Having a growth mindset is a 
positive outlook, it helps you to see that 
making mistakes is part of the learning 
process. You can view difficulties and 
having to think hard as moving forward 
with your learning. After all, if we could 
do everything, we wouldn’t be learning 
anything new. I’ve put a few sayings at 
the end of this bulletin which might help. 
Choose one you like and repeat it to 
yourself. I’ll tell you mine:  
‘I am calm, I can do it and I will cope.’ 
 
Keep going with everything and stay 
safe. 
 
Diane Blackie—Interim Head Teacher 

 

Communications :  

Text: 

 Choughs Class MS Teams Meeting 

 

Email: 

 Cornwall Cricket—Chance to Shine 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 

Choughs class assembly  

Thursdays 1.15pm 

Whole school assembly  

Friday 29th January 11.45am 

Spring Half Term  

Monday 15th—Friday 19th February 2021 

Half term will happen as normal. There 

will be no online/ remote learning this 

week and school will not be open for 

critical care or vulnerable pupils. 

Conversation Topics: 
 

This week the suggested topics are:  

 

Choughs:  

Let’s imagine it 

snowed tomorrow. 

What would we do? 

Puffins:  

If you had 

three wishes, 

what would 

they be? 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Growth Mindset thoughts: 

 

 All things are difficult before they become easy 

 Make today matter 

 Mistakes are beautiful 

 I was born to learn 

 Smart is something you become, not something you are 

 You can do hard things 

 Learning has no limits 

 It’s ok not to know something 

 Challenges help me grow 

 I don’t understand ...YET! 

  

Wednesday 12th December 


